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A colleague of Taiwan Taipei District Prosecutors office tests COVID-19

positive

A colleague of Taiwan Taipei District Prosecutors Office (TTDPO) has tested
COVID-19 positive after having cold-like symptoms on April 15, 2022. He
reported the test result to TTDPO this morning after he went to hospital

for nucleic acid test and was notified that the result was positive.

The colleague went to work last week and wore a mask throughout the
work period. After receiving the notification, the epidemic prevention
response team of our office immediately activated the response
mechanism. TTDPO found out that there were 26 people in contact with
that colleague in three days before the symptoms. Rapid tests or PCR is
recommended to the 26 people. Some of them have undergone rapid
tests and all the results were negative. TTDPO has informed them to work
from home from now on, conduct self-health monitoring, and ask them to
wear masks, pay attention to personal hygiene, and physical conditions. If
having any symptoms, they should seek medical assistance immediately
and proactively provide every known information to the competent health

authorities and relevant business contacts.

TTDPO underwent thorough disinfection of the office areas that the
colleague may come into contact with and will conduct large-scale
disinfection of all office areas this evening. To avoid the spread of the

epidemic, other colleagues who have had face-to-face conversations with
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the colleague for more than 15 minutes, shared meals, or had further
close contacts, can obtain rapid test kits from general affairs division or
personnel division of TTDPO . Those who get kits should report the test

results to the unit supervisor and the personnel division.

CECC will release other relevant information, and TTDPO will follow CECC

instructions to conduct epidemic investigations.



